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December 1, 2010 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
 
Re: EB-2010-0055 LIEN support for Union Gas Limited’s Incremental 2011 Low-Income 
DSM Plan  
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
The Low-Income Energy Network (LIEN) is writing to express our support for the Union 
Gas Incremental 2011 Low-Income DSM Plan. This Plan is an appropriate plan for the 
2011transition year between the existing DSM framework and the new framework 
expected for 2012 and beyond. Support of this 2011 plan does not necessarily reflect 
LIEN’s view of future low-income plans to be developed under the new DSM framework.   
 
LIEN would also like to congratulate both Enbridge and Union on the consultation process 
that was employed in the development of this transition plan.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Zee Bhanji 
Coordinator 
Low-Income Energy Network  
 


